
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every parent/carer is a part of POS and 
therefore ideas and suggestions are always 
welcome. But most of all, a little bit of your time 
in helping at events is very much appreciated. 
If you would like to get involved or have an idea 
for a future event please contact us via email. 
We are always delighted with any suggestions. 

 
Finance 
 
Not much has changed since our April 
newsletter.  However, we have raised a little 
amount with the virtual balloon race and 
through Amazon Smile.  We would like to 
remind everyone about Amazon Smile. Please 
look at the school website for info on how to do 
this. Every time you buy something, money is 
donated to the Parents of Styal Charity. Alex 
has put together a user-friendly info sheet on 
the website.  Please sign up as this could be 
much much more, simply for buying what you 
normally buy on Amazon. Once you have set it 
up, you don’t have to think about it.  Especially 
as Christmas is coming up, I think we will all be 
buying a lot more on line this year.  Please, 
please sign up.  

 

News 

Mrs McClendon, who most of your will know 

from Breakfast Club, has very kindly offered to 

come on board the committee as our vice chair.  

Nikki is in school every morning so if you would 

like to offer any suggestions or help then Nikki 

will be only too happy to bite your hand off.   

We will be holding a POS AGM on 30th Sep at 

3.45pm in the playground. Of course, social 

distancing measures will be observed. If you 

would like to come, then please email or speak 

to one of us in school.  

 
 

Thank you 

Thank you to all the staff and teachers who 

kept us going with funny stories and videos 

over lockdown and for all the hard work being 

done behind the scenes to get work sent 

home. We know there will be a lot of catching 

up to do but the main thing is that our lovely 

school is back. 

 
Events  
AGM 30th Sept 3.45pm 
Halloween competition 
Christmas raffle 
 

And Lastly…  

We just wanted to remind everyone of how 

important to our small school fundraising is.  

There are a lot of things that we have at Styal 

that has been purchased for school by POS. 

This is only possible if people get involved 

and help out either by donating, or offering 

time or even just by offering ideas.   

Hopefully, when life gets back to normal, 

whenever that will be, we will be able to hold 

events again. Remember - we not only hold 

events for the children, we have some fun 

events for the adults too.  
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Welcome 

We would like to say a big 

welcome to our new head 

teacher Mrs Boardman and of 

course to all the parents and 

carers of our new reception 

class and to any other new 

staff and parents/carers. 

Thank you 

Thank you to all who have 

helped raise some much 

needed funds during the last 7 

months. It’s been difficult but 

we did manage to raise a little 

bit. 

Who’s  who in the 
committee 

Chair - Julie Robertson 
Vice Chair – Nicola 
McClendon 
Treasurer – Alex Round 
 

Contact 
 
parentsofstyal@gmail.com 
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